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From: Griswold, Kathy
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 3:52 PM
To: Coleman, Kayla
Cc: Hess, Raymond; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor)
Subject: Re: Please recommend against proposed changes to ped ordinance tonight

Please add the following statement to legistar as a response to WBWC. 

I have withdrawn my support for amending the local ordinance. I agree with WBWC on prioritizing our 
investment in infrastructure, especially positive-contrast crosswalk illumination. Also, I support improving 
compliance with local speed limits by expanding our use of electronic radar speed limit signs. This is a practical 
first step in slowing vehicular traffic. 

Mayor Taylor joined me in advocating for a state crosswalk law to provide a uniform law across Michigan. 

Kathy Griswold  




